
 

 

 

  

 

UPDATE TO THE COMMUNITY 

AUGUST 2016 
 

 

 SAFETY IS KEY AS JOB POWERS UP 

TransAlta’s powerline project is in full swing and safety is key for 

everyone.  Meanwhile, members keep working, rig mats are down 

protecting the land and the new playground at 108 will soon be filled 

with laughing kids.  See inside for all the details! 
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UPDATE TO THE COMMUNITY AUGUST 

2016 

SAFETY IS EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY AS MAJOR 

CONSTRUCTION BEGINS.  MEMBERS KEEP ON WORKING 

AND FUNDS FROM TRANSALTA AND ALTALINK WILL 

HELP PUT SMILES ON LITTLE FACES AT 108.  

 

Preparations Complete, Construction Gears Up 

TransAlta and ECN and as many as 30 community members 

have been hard at work since late June getting ready for major 

construction.  Thousands of rig mats have been washed and are 

in place and ready to protect our land from the construction 

above. 

ECN WORKER WASHES MATS AT WASHING STATION

 

SAFETY FIRST! 

 We must all 
take 
responsibility 
for safety. 
 

 Please stay 
away from all 
construction 
zones and 
equipment. 
 

 Please stay off 
the right of 
way area at all 
times. 
 

 Please do not 
approach the 
crews while 
they are 
working. 
 

 The work will 
be done safely 
but we need 
you to do your 
part too. 
 

 If you have 
any concerns 
about the work 
or want to talk 
to someone 
about the 
project ,  
please contact 
ECN’s Project 
Liason, Kelly 
Morin at (780) 
913-0980 
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With Phase 1 complete, the community will see work on the second and third phases as 

follows: 

 Phase 2 (mid August to late September) is the construction phase and it will involve 

foundation installation, tower setting and wire stringing. 

 

 Phase 3 (late September to early November) is the cleanup phase.  Rig mats will be 

removed and the land will be remediated to the satisfaction of ECN staff. 

You will see lots of activity in and around the reserve including the use of large equipment 

which must stay on the rig mats that have been put down.  Operators are expected to conduct 

themselves safely and with respect for our community.  Please do your part and do not 

approach the work or workers.   

MATS BEING PLACED ON THE LAND 
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New Community Playground at 108 Coming Soon 

Good news for families in the 108 Block comes in the form of a new community playground 

built using funds secured from TransAlta and AltaLink.  

Chief and Council believe that our future depends on strong families and a strong community.  

The new playground and gathering area will provide ECN with a state-of-the-art place for kids 

to swing, jump climb and laugh and sitting areas and shelters for families to gather. 

Construction is underway so swing by for a look but please keep a safe distance from the site. 

 

PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENNT GETS READY FOR KIDS 

 

 

 
 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS PLEASE 
CONTACT OUR PROJECT LIASON, KELLY MORIN 

 
KELLY CAN BE REACHED AT (780) 913-0980 


